
Ms Anne Peters 
Executive Engineer 
Environment Section 
South Tipperary County Council 
County Hall 
Clonmel 
CO Tipperary 

14th May 2007 

Dear Ms Peters, 

jF 

I refer to your request for a Technical Amendment to was 
Donohill Landfill, which was received by the Agency on 2nd 
for the delay in dealing with this case, it seems your letter o 
directed to the incorrect section. 

The following additional information is required in ordei 
request for a Technical Amendment: 

1. An outline evaluation of the impact that the propose 
the stream; 

2. Details of abatement proposals for the discharge to t 
relation to suspended solids; 

3. The most recent quarterly and annual monitoring re 
monitoring point S W5, in accordance with Schedu 
WOO74-02. In addition to the parameters specified in 
suspended solids content of the leachate concerned sh 

4. Clarification on the location of “production Zone 2” 
2.6 Recommendations of the report “Surface Was 
Procedures” as prepared by Fehilly Timoney & Comp 

It should be noted that no further assessment of the request 
the information requested is submitted. If you have any furt 
hesitate to contact me at the number above. 

Regards, 

Inspector 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
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~ Headquarters, PO Box 3000 

Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford, Ireland 

Ceanncheathru, Eosca Poist 3000 
Eastdt Chaisledn Bhaile She6in 
Contae Loch Garman, h e  

f +353 53 916 0600 
F t353 53 916 0699 
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